
Dear Parents, 
 
I know we all still have many uncertainties for the 20/21 school year. 
Sharing supplies and special area teachers going to classrooms are just a 
couple of them.  This year, I am asking for the following supplies (if they 
have not already been included on your child’s classroom teacher list): 
 
9”x 12” sketchbook 
Crayons 
Markers 
Pencil 
Eraser 
Glue stick 
Scissors 
 
These supplies can be placed in a zip lock baggy and used in the art room 
or the classroom.  If you are having difficulty locating a sketchbook, a 
two-pocket folder with plain white paper works fine.  Thank you in advance.  
 
Cathy Pezzo 
Art Teacher, JVF/Sargent Elementary 


